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Mr. Starcher, 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding the Greenwich Windpark, OPSB Case No. 13-
0990-EL-BGN. Your comments will be docketed in the case record. It is noted that you are opposed to the proposed 
project. 

The OPSB Staff Report of Investigation serves as the Staffs investigative summary of the project and serves as a 
recommendation to the Board. Staffs discussion of the decommissioning of the facility may be found on page 39 of the 
Staff Report. Conditions #46 and #47, among others, require the Applicant to perform certain duties for the 
decommissioning ofthe facility, including posting and maintaining a surety bond that would cover the costs of 
decommissioning the project. 

Ultimately, the Board will vote whether or not to certificate the Greenwich Windpark. To date, a vote for this project 
has not been scheduled. 

Thank you, 

Steve 

Steve Irwin 
Public Outreach Coordinator 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
614.466.2871 
OPSB.ohio.gov 

From: Richard Starcher [mailto:richstrch0)aol.com1 
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2014 9:18 AM Thi.s'̂  i ^ t o c e r t i f y t h a t t h e im?.ges a p p e a r i n g a r e an 
To: Puco ContactOPSB &c;:ur.-i':o ?xnd c c i p l e t e r e p r o d u c t i o n »£ a c a s ^ f i l e 
Subject: CASE# 13-0990-EL-BGN docunient d e i i v e i e ^ i n t h e r e g u l a r course of busi.n^ 

Technic ian ; T 1 ^ Date Proceased M\G ^ '• 
Dear Sirs: 
I am a resident of Greenwich Ohio and I have been researching the Wind Mill project which is proposed to be in our 
township and I find It is too much ofa health hazard for what benefits that would be gained from the power generated by 
said Wind Mills. The life of these monsters is not worth putting them up as they will not last more than 15 to 20 
years. Who will be responsible for tearing them down after the life of them has passed? 
My children and grand children will have to listed to them for their lifetime. I maybe will not live long enough for them to be 
a health hazard for me, but for future residents of the area if anyone will move into the area wil! be affected. 

http://OPSB.ohio.gov
mailto:richstrch0)aol.com1


1 strongly urge you not to approve the installation of this project as it will greatly impact our lives for the foreseeable future. 

Richard Starcher 
1 South Kniffin Street 
Greenwich, OH 44837-1104 
richstrchfaiaol.com 
419-752-4215 

http://richstrchfaiaol.com

